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Y11 Music 
Exam Specification and General Support

Exam specification 
and exam board

GCSE AQA 8271

Past paper questions GCSE AQA 8271

Useful revision 
websites

BBC Bitesize

Revision Resources Y11 Music Resources

Exam info Paper 1: Monday 17 June (PM, 1hr 30min)

https://www.aqa.org.uk/subjects/music/gcse/music-8271/specification-at-a-glance
https://www.aqa.org.uk/subjects/music/gcse/music-8271/assessment-resources?start_rank=21
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/examspecs/zfwv7nb
https://sheldonschool.sharepoint.com/sites/Section_2023-11B-Mu1/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FSection%5F2023%2D11B%2DMu1%2FShared%20Documents%2FGeneral%2FY11%20Revision&p=true&ga=1
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Week Activity 1 Activity 2 Activity 3

1
19.02.24

Prepare for your solo and ensemble performance 
recordings.

Complete questions 1&2 (AoS1) in your listening 
booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Melody’

Complete the corresponding quiz

2
26.02.24

Prepare for your solo and ensemble performance 
recordings.

Complete questions 3&4 (AoS1) in your listening 
booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Harmony & Tonality’ 

Complete the corresponding quiz

3
04.03.24

Prepare for your solo and ensemble performance 
recordings.

Complete questions 11&12 (AoS2) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Structure’

Complete the corresponding quiz

4
11.03.24

Prepare for your solo and ensemble performance 
recordings.

Complete questions 13&14 (AoS2) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Tempo, metre and rhythm’ 

Complete the corresponding quiz

5
18.03.24

Prepare for your solo and ensemble performance 
recordings.

Complete questions 19&20 (AoS3) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Dynamics and Articulation’

Complete the corresponding quiz

Y11 Music Revision Plan 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zhrtkmn/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zhrtkmn/test
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zbqbxyc/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zbqbxyc/test
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zktkscw/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zktkscw/test
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zdsj382/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zdsj382/test
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zjy7gwx/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zjy7gwx/test
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Week Activity 1 Activity 2 Activity 3

6
25.03.24

Prepare for your solo and ensemble performance 
recordings.

Complete questions 21&22 (AoS3) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Sonority (Timbre)’

Complete the corresponding quiz

Easter
Break

Complete full Section A Rewatch ‘Little Shop of Horrors’

Watch the ‘repertoire unlocked’ video for 
Mozart’s Clarinet Concerto

Complete the corresponding analysis questions

7
15.04.24

Respond to coursework feedback and ensure 
documentation is complete.

Complete questions 23&24 (AoS3) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Texture’

Complete the corresponding quiz

8
22.04.24

Respond to coursework feedback and ensure 
documentation is complete.

Complete questions 27&28 (AoS3) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Revise the section on ‘Notation’

Complete the corresponding quiz

9
29.04.24

Respond to coursework feedback and ensure 
documentation is complete.

Complete questions 29&30 (AoS4) in your 
listening booklets (pdf and audio on Teams)

Watch the walkthrough video for Mozart’s 
Clarinet Concerto

Y11 Music Revision Plan 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/z73mcqt/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/z73mcqt/test
https://filestore.aqa.org.uk/sample-papers-and-mark-schemes/2021/november/AQA-8271W-QP-NOV21-CR.PDF
https://www.clickview.net/secondary/videos/46996265/little-shop-of-horros
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IMBIf51JZ7U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IMBIf51JZ7U
https://lpo.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/LPO-GCSE-resource-Mozarts-Clarinet-Concerto-Analysis-Questions.pdf
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zmg692p/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zmg692p/test
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/z6ch8xs/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/z6ch8xs/test
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G46LMLO1iX8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G46LMLO1iX8

